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Cender, Laura

To: Kyle Geise
Subject: RE: RE: Pending NRC License Termination Request - Additional Information Requested

From: Kyle Geise <Kyle.Geise@cityoffortwayne.org>  
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 1:35 PM 
To: Cender, Laura <Laura.Cender@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Pending NRC License Termination Request - Additional Information Requested 
 
Laura, Attached, please let me know if you need anything else. Thanks, 
 

From: Cender, Laura <Laura.Cender@nrc.gov>  
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 2:28 PM 
To: Kyle Geise <Kyle.Geise@cityoffortwayne.org> 
Subject: Pending NRC License Termination Request - Additional Information Requested 
 
Hello Kyle, 
 
Thank you for taking time out of your afternoon to discuss your pending NRC license termination request.  As we 
discussed, the previous license reviewer assigned to process your licensing action is out of the office at this time.  Please 
forward the previously submitted transfer and leak test documentation for the devices that were transferred in 2019 to 
me to ensure continued timely processing of your request. 
 
Thank you, 
Laura 
 
Laura Cender 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Materials Licensing Branch 
E-mail:  Laura.Cender@nrc.gov 
Phone:  (630) 829-9712 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 
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